
To be eligible to apply to volunteer with Birth for Humankind, you must:

Live in Greater Melbourne, or the regional areas of Geelong and
Ballarat;
Have completed a comprehensive doula training program, be a
midwife or student midwife [not in 1st or final year of study];
Have attended a minimum of three births in a professional capacity for
birth support OR
Have provided extended postnatal support to at least three families
Be willing to undergo a National Police Check arranged by Birth for
Humankind;
Be committed to providing primary doula support to a minimum of
two clients (birth support and/or extended postnatal support) over a
12 month period.

Birth for Humankind is committed to child safety and wellbeing. All employees
and volunteers must also abide by our Child Safe Commitment and Code of
Conduct.

Once you have successfully completed your online application, phone interview
and other recruitment processes, you will be required to complete Volunteer
Doula Induction Training ($50AUD administration fee which will be refunded
after your first birth).
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If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact us
info@birthforhumankind.org 


